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PRECISION PERFORATORS

INCORPORATED

Februa:7 27, 1981

License # 35-19071-01' -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Coanission
Attn: Mr. Glen Brown
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlir.gton, Texas 76011

Gentlemen:

In reference to the letter we received on Feb. 26, 1981 concernirg
the safety inspection conducted on Feb. 6,1981 and the notice of
Violatiens attached to that letter.

On Feb. .'.8,1981, we sent a letter requesting an increase from 50
M17 4 cu:ies to 100 Pl'icuries of Iridium and Iodine. As of this
date, we do not have any on our records.

As of Feb. 9, 1981; records of truck surveys and storage area man-
itoring are being kept on a regular basis.

Leak tests were taken and sent in on Feb. 11, 1981; as of this date
we have not received the results.

If additional information is required, please let me know.

Sinc erly, ~'

w,_ -QQ
Mike Reeder
President
h ecisicn Perforators, Inc.
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